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	Corrigendum 1 to 
Circular Letter
4/LCCE/126
	27 March 2020

	

	

	To Administrations of Member States of the ITU, Radiocommunication Sector Members,
ITU-R Associates participating in the work of Radiocommunication Study Group 4 and ITU Academia

	

	Subject:
	Meetings of Working Parties 4A, 4B and 4C (Geneva, 13-29 May 2020)
-	Working Party 4A: Efficient orbit/spectrum utilization for FSS and BSS
-	Working Party 4B: Systems, air interfaces, performance and availability objectives for FSS, BSS and MSS, including IP-based applications and satellite news gathering
-	Working Party 4C: Efficient orbit/spectrum utilization for MSS and RDSS

	
	

	
	

	


Further to Circular Letter 4/LCCE/126 dated 7 February 2020, and in view of the exceptional circumstances and growing global concern caused by the Coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak, it has been decided to cancel the meetings of ITU-R Working Parties 4A, 4B and 4C originally scheduled to be held in the ITU Headquarters in Geneva from 13 to 29 May 2020. The decision to cancel the meetings has prioritized the need to ensure the health and safety of all participants and to guarantee adequate levels of participation.
Consideration is being given to holding meetings of ITU-R Working Parties 4A, 4B and 4C in February 2021 at the ITU Headquarters in Geneva, if necessary, as well as possible actions to further progress the work of ITU-R Working Parties 4A, 4B and 4C. Further information will be provided as appropriate.
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